
Walk a Mile in 
Their Shoes

Walk with us?

www.ferryproject.org.uk



01945 429 300 keith.smith@luminus.org.uk

The walk will start at 10:30am on Saturday 6 April 2019.

Member of the maintenance team, trying on a pair of heels.

The Director practicing walking in heels.

Charlie gets his 
glad rags on, 

preparing for the 
‘Walk a mile’ event

Keith Smith, Ferry 
Project Director 

practices walking 
in heels


